
Dear Editors,  

 

The authors certify that the main language of business and practise is English, and 

no Non-Native Speakers of English Editing Certificate is required. We have 

amended the minor grammatical errors as suggested.  

 

Thank you.  

 

 

 

Dr Teo Nan Zun  

On behalf of all authors 


